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Fellow HOG Family,

| hope you are all having a great week so far. | know it's Monday, but it only gets better from here as we get closer to
the weekend. The weather is going to be kind of ugly the next few days, but supposed to be nice after that, so get
out and enjoy the last few warm weeks of the year. Once winter comes we will all be wanting to ride more, so lets
put some miles on the bikes while we can.

Daniel Veliz wanted me to send out a note to the chapter thanking you for support during the loss of his father:
"Stewe,

Thank them for the flowers, plants and most of all their suppot during this tough time. My dad had the opportunity to
meet most and I'm sure he would be greatful for the respect that was shown to him as we lead him to his final resting
spot.

Thanks to all
Daniel Veliz"

A few items for the remaining part of September:

RC Meeting

WhenSat, September 25, 8:30am — 9:30am
WhereCaliente Harley Davidson (map)
DescriptionRoad Captains meeting

Officers Meeting

When: Tue, September 28, 6:30pm — 8:00pm

Where: 7230 N.W. Loop 410 San Antonio TX 78245 (map)
Description: Caliente Dealership Training Room

Next week's CalienteGram will contain information for Ocober and all events for that month. | hope everyone is having
a great September. Get ready for some super riding weather. As we all know, in a few weeks the temps should start
to drop to a pretty comfortable level for fall riding. So get ready to enjoy some trips and chapter rides.

Steve "Ranger" Gonyou
Caliente Chapter Secretary
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